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Faye Thomas

From: Erin Foley 
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:57 PM
To: COB
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Rail ISR

This message is in support of the Rail Indirect Source Rule so we can finally limit and regulate all railyard 
emissions and pollutants. The dumping of these pollutants are negatively impacting our communities 
and need to be regulated and curbed!  
 
Thank you, 
Erin Foley 
Long Beach, CA 
90813 




